
February 2024 | MB-447                                                         JAE Electronics, Inc.                                                                                           1/1 
 

  Marketing Bulletin      

JAE Electronics, Inc.  · 142 Technology Drive #100 Irvine, CA 92618 · Ph. (949) 753-2600 · www.jae.com 

 
JA* EOL Notification 

 

JAE is discontinuing the part numbers below from the product lineup effective 
immediately. Please contact a JAE representative for any questions or additional 
requirements beyond existing orders that have already been placed. 
 

1. EOL Part Number 
JA3102A-36-J2PC-R 
JA3106B-36-J2SC-R 
 

2. Schedule 
Production for JA* Series part numbers listed above has stopped. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
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